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STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COMMITTEE – MEETING SNAPSHOT 
Here’s a brief overview of the key decisions made and matters discussed by the Student Representative Committee 
(SRC) on 31 May 2018. 

Overview 
The full minutes of this meeting will also be on the website once they are ratified at the next meeting of the SRC 
(this will be held on 2 July 2018).  The minutes are the formal record of the decisions made by the SRC, but the 
outline below gives you an overview of the important issues dealt with at the latest meeting. 

Decisions made by the SRC 
The following discussions were made at the meeting but because not enough members attended the decisions were 
voted on by email after the meeting (this is a standard process used when attendance numbers are too low): 

• Student Group Awards Night after Party 2018: The SRC will contribute $10,000 to the Student 
Group Awards Night after-party event.  This event has also had SRC support in 2016 and 2017. 

• Funding Applications: The SRC approved the following grant applications:  
o 2018 Queer Collaborations Conference - $2,145 to send students to the 2018 Queer Collaborations 

Conference in July 2018. 
o Indigenous Nationals – Hosted at Macquarie University - $10,000 to assist Walanga Muru in 

hosting the Indigenous Nationals at Macquarie University in June 2018 with recommendation to 
change the event name regarding the October Fest. 

o MQ World Cup Futsal Tournament - $9,010 to assist in costs to hold an MQ World Cup Futsal 
Tournament. 

o National Indigenous Students Conference (NISC) - $2,200 to send students to the National 
Indigenous Students Conference (NISC). 

o National NAIDOC Indigenous Women’s Conference - $2,150 to subsidise cost for five Indigenous 
students to attend to National NAIDOC Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander Women’s 
Conference. 

Other Matters 

SRC also noted: 

• a presentation from Lilia Draganov, Senior Project Officer, Office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor (Academic) and 
Registrar, on the Student Experience Framework project; 

• the April 2018 Expenditure Report from the Treasurer; 

• the issue of power points in the Faculty of Medicine and Health Sciences Student Services has been resolved; 

• updates from the SRC Spokesperson on enquiries via src@mq.edu.au;  

• updates from the Student Experience Committee on reports that committee received on the 
Respect.Now.Always project and Orientation Session 1 2018; 

• the next meeting of the Re:Conception Steering Committee will be held on the 26 June 2018; 

• an update on planning for a Breakfast Bar; 

• the current Sub-committees’ membership; and 

• updates from the Sub-Committees related to funding applications, E&D Representatives on the Editorial Review 
Board of Grapeshot and SRC room use guidelines. 
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